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Price Increase Implementation for August 2025 and Price Increase for 
September 2025 
 
 
August 15, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The Dow Chemical Company and Dow Chemical Canada ULC (“Dow”) will be implementing the 
previously-announced US$0.05/lb price increase for all HDPE/LLDPE/LDPE resins sold in the United 
States and Canada, respectively, effective August 1st, 2025, or as otherwise allowed by contract. 
 
In addition, Dow will increase the price for all HDPE/LLDPE/LDPE resins sold in the United States and 
Canada, respectively, by US$0.05/lb effective September 1st, 2025, or as otherwise allowed by contract. 
 
Your local Dow representative will contact you to answer any questions you may have regarding these 
price movements.   
 
We appreciate your continued business.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Izabel Assis 
North America Commercial Vice President  
Packaging and Specialty Plastics  
The Dow Chemical Company 
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